June 30, 1975

Jo Ao Fabro, M.Ds, Editor
CONNECTICUT BﬁiDICINE '
94 Church Street _
Torrington, €T 06720

" Dear Dr. Fabro:

Many thanks for your very kind 23 June note. As you can see from
the enclosed, I have in the last year-said qulte enough, and parha.pu too
much, about the issues of coronary disease. P]’I("V@l’ltl(ﬂle

I now belleve that L anould stay quiet unt11 I have uomethlno new to
B4V . '

I am sure that you can feel free to use any parits of these with my
permission, and that we may eas:'.]y get’ tha pubhnhar« -permission.

But, I do share your idea that coatinued profe*s ional education is
ne,e,ded about conceps and procedures in prevention. ‘

s ) .Cordially,

Heﬁry _ Blackburn, M.Ds
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